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Welcome Back Leah…

On Wednesday, we welcomed back Leah and wished her Mazel Tov on 

her new baby boy! We embraced her with many hugs and greetings 

for her exciting return. Leah was equally happy to see us after a 

long break. She was surprised to see a beautiful welcome back sign 

hanging above her desk. We wish Leah and her family lots of joy and 

happiness!  

Sun Prints..

Though the weather is cooling down, the smiles at Otsar are keeping us feeling 

snug. This week in our arts n’ crafts activity, the participants created magnificent 

sun prints. Each participant received a cloth fabric along with their choice of 
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leaves. We dipped the fabric into water. We then placed leaves on 

the fabric and painted the surrounding area using yellow, green 

and purple paint. Yanky impressed us with his artistic talents. The 

participants put out the fabrics in the sun to dry and out came a dazzling 

picture. The paint colors evaporated forming streaks around the leaves. 

Peryl oohed and aahed, admiring her sun print. Here at Day Hab, the 

participants are “basking in the sunlight” of our warmth!   

Trip to Dollar Tree..

The participants cheered when they heard we would be going to 

Dollar Tree. There are so many marvelous things to buy and the 

prices are super low. On Wednesday, we loaded the buses in 

no time and were on our way. Francine bought a DIY craft kit. 

Danny purchased a coloring book with crayons. Maria bought 

a beauty set. We walked around the exciting store, eyeing the vast 

display of colorful items. The participants came back with a bounce 



in their step. We are looking forward to put these items to good 

use at home!

Kitchen Scoop..

Join me as we take a peek inside our kitchen group. Our seasoned chefs 

have mastered many culinary skills and handle these tasks in stride. On 

Monday, we had rice, nutritious fish and vegetable salad. Our stomachs 

grumbled in anticipation as we prepared the food. Wednesday 

brought along a classic; cheese sandwiches. We topped it off on 

Thursday with cottage cheese noodle kugel, arguably the most 

popular lunch served at Otsar. The lucky group of participants 

hammered away but their efforts surely paid off. We were all 

impressed with how flavorsome the food tasted. Hats off to our 

wonderful chefs!! 


